
 

 

IRCON/SECY/STEX/124                                               19th March, 2025 
 
BSE Surveillance 
BSE Limited, 
P J Towers, Dalal Street,  
Fort, Mumbai-400001 
  
Sub:  Price Movement  
Ref.:  BSE e-mail dated 19th March, 2025  
        
Dear Sir/ Madam, 
 
In reference to your email dated 19th March, 2025, we would like to submit that it is our endeavor to always 

intimate to Stock Exchange(s) about any event/ announcement/ information that may have an impact on the 

share price or the volume of trading. It is to inform that at present there is no information or announcement 

related to IRCON's working which may have a bearing on the Price behavior in the script. 

 
Thanking you,  
 
Yours faithfully,  
For Ircon International Limited  
  
  
  
  
(Pratibha Aggarwal)  
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer  
Membership No.: F8874 
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